
From:                                         Tracy Bullock <tracey.bullock@dvla.gsi.gov.uk>
Sent:                                           18 March 2015 12:46
To:                                               'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject:                                     RE: DVLA, Mr Cordell
Attachments:                          Cordell.doc
 
Dear Mr Cordell
 
Thank you for your Email, please see attached letter to the Crown Court to which we are awaiting a reply.
 
Your driving licence was revoked due to it not being returned for updating with the latest hearing details of the 26/01/2015,
however as a gesture of goodwill due to incorrect information being provided by the Crown Court we will lift this revocation to
enable you to drive pending the outcome of your case. In the meantime you will need to forward your licence to us for
updating, we appreciate you are returning to court regarding this offence in May, however by law the information needs to be
updated onto your current driving licence until this date.
 
Should your appeal be successful we will then issue you with a free replacement licence .
 
In reply to your query regarding the points on your record I can confirm there are 6 points for the IN10 offence of the
20/05/2014 and 6 points for the IN10 offence for the 01/01/2014, however these can be removed when instructed by the Court.
 
I hope this information will be helpful.
 
Tracey Bullock
Administrative Officer
Court Casework1 D9 | DVLA | Swansea | SA99 1AY
GTN 1213 Ext. 86326
(01792) 786326
 

 
8 June 2015 - the counterpart is abolished
Find out more at: www.gov.uk/dvla/nomorecounterpart
 
 
Twitter: @dvlagovuk  |  Facebook: dvlagovuk  |  YouTube: dvlagov

 
 
 
From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 17 March 2015 13:12
To: Tracy Bullock
Subject: FW: DVLA, Mr Cordell
 
Dear Tracey Bullock
 
I have not had a reply to my below email and therefore was wondering if there were any updates.
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 14 March 2015 00:31
To: 'Tracy Bullock'
Subject: RE: DVLA, Mr Cordell
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